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MINUTES
HULL CONTRIBUTORY RETIREMENT BOARD MEETING
March 24, 2020
 

The regular meeting of the Hull Contributory Retirement Board, duly posted to be held in the Selectman’s Meeting room, Town Hall, Hull, MA on the above date was called to order at 9:01 a.m. Present were, Members, Eileen White and Mike Buckley and Retirement Administrator Lauren Durham. Greg Galvin, Brian Thompson, and John King participated via Remote Participation due to relaxed open meeting law.
Minutes:

Jay King made a motion, seconded by Eileen White to approve the minutes from February 25, 2020 regular Board meeting as presented.
Unanimously voted.
Payments:
Greg Galvin made a motion to approve and sign the Payroll Warrant for March 2020, and the Bill Warrant for March 2020, seconded by Eileen White.
Unanimously Voted.
Mike Buckley authorized $300,000.00 to be liquidated from PRIT in order to fund March payroll on March 20, 2020.
Accidental Disability Application:
Greg Galvin made a motion to convene a medical panel on behalf of Michael Angellis of the Hull Police Department. Alternate options for disability should be discussed with Mr. Angellis, for example Ordinary Disability or waiting until he turns 55 for Superannuation Retirement in the event that the accidental disability is not approved. Jay King seconded.

Unanimously Voted.
Transfer Request:

Brian Thompson made a motion, seconded by Eileen White to approve the request from Plymouth County Retirement System on behlf of Ryan Delue who is a former employee of the Hull Fire Department. Transfer in the amount of $44,799.97, for service from November 8, 2012 through October 7, 2019, total of six (6) years and ten (10) months creditable service to be accepted from the Hull Retirement Board.
Unanimously Voted.

Updates:

Old Business:

There was no old business to discuss

New Business:
The Board reviewed the PRIM Board Update February 2020. The Board discussed the current situation with COVID-19 and the impact upon the markets. Greg Galvin stated that he believes that because this is a medical emergency, once it has passed the markets 
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will rebound. He says that if the Board is comfortable with its asset allocations, we need to wait it out. The system is currently being closely monitored.

Lauren Durham also requested clarification for a school employee, a current member of the Hull retirement system, ability to purchase non-membership, prior part time service as a substitute teacher. After speaking with other administrators, some systems do not allow this as the employee may join MTRS, who would assume the liability. After some discussion, the board agreed they would accept liability for a service purchase request if one should come before them. Lauren will work on drafting a Supplemental Regulation adopting this.
January and February Accounting will be available at the April meeting.
Informational Mail:
· PERAC Memo #12/2020- Determination Letter

· PERAC Memo #13/2020- New Forms 

· PERAC Memo #14/2020- Required Min. Distribution 

· PERAC Memo #15/2020- Coronavirus Contingency 

· PERAC Memo #16/2020- Coronavirus Update 

The Board’s next scheduled meeting is for Tuesday, April 28, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. In the Selectman’s Meeting Room. Meeting adjourned: ____9:17______
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